
Friday 12th June 

Dear Class 4 and families, 

Hello again. How are you? I hope that you are well. 

It has been a busy week with the two Class 4 bubbles coming in. We 

have had plenty of fun while learning but we do miss those of you not 

yet able to return. We have been using a story called ‘Skellig’ by 

David Almond for our comprehension, SPaG and writing. It is a 

superb book and we highly recommend it if you are looking for 

something intriguing to read. We have also finished off the week 

with our ‘Fancy Dress Friday’.  

Thank you so much for all of your efforts with home learning. I 

really appreciate how hard you are working. Every task that you do 

makes a difference. Thank you also to those of you who have been 

sending in messages to keep in touch and to share pictures of your 

work via the school office email. I really enjoy receiving these. A 

couple of particular mentions: Well done Sam for correcting the 

maths teacher on Oak National. That demonstrates very thorough 

learning. Also, many congratulations to Joseph on your excellent 

piece of writing which was shown on the Oak National website by the 

very impressed teacher! Wow! 

Next Friday (19th June) there is an event arranged by the School 

Games team that is being held across Norfolk called the Rainbow 

Run. The idea is very simple: you dress up in colourful clothes and 

have a run. It can be short, long, at home or elsewhere. We intend to 

take part in school in our bubbles. We will take photos and would love 

for those of you who are learning at home to join in too. Please email 

pictures to the school office to be added to our display. This link 

gives more information: https://youtu.be/U1NQdfOLI-s  

 

https://youtu.be/U1NQdfOLI-s
https://youtu.be/U1NQdfOLI-s


Although Twinkl intends to scale back what it offers for those 

learning at home from this weekend, the organisation will still be 

supporting home learning via the Twinkl Home Learning Hub for free. 

They produce a daily schedule of learning for each year group which 

covers a wide range of subjects. This is especially useful if you are 

looking for something extra to try in addition to the suggestions I 

have made for the first few weeks of this term in my letter of 1st 

June. To access these resources go to 

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/home-learning-hub, scroll down select the 

tab for ages 9-11.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. I’ll be in touch again soon. 

 

Take care, 

 

Mrs Henden 

https://www.twinkl.co.uk/home-learning-hub

